To be added under “Financial Aid Workshops” on webpage:
The Reedley College Financial Aid Office will be conducting mandatory Financial Aid Workshops for all first-time college students who have applied for financial aid.  The Financial Aid Workshop will help you understand your responsibilities as a financial aid recipient.  Learning how to maintain your financial aid eligibility is important and will prove valuable to you for the duration of your college education.  Because financial aid is a limited resource, it is important that you develop a Student Education Plan (SEP) to ensure academic success.  Your SEP is your “roadmap” to completing your degree or certificate program before your financial aid runs out.  Attending this workshop will guide you towards developing a plan for your financial resources in order to maximize your investment in college.
E-mail response:

The Financial Aid Workshop will be informative and helpful.  Understanding your responsibilities as a financial aid recipient will prove valuable as you begin your education.  It is very important to know how to maintain your financial aid eligibility.  A major factor in your academic success is having a Student Education Plan (SEP). Your SEP is your roadmap to completing your degree or certificate program on time before your financial aid runs out.  Attending this workshop will guide you towards developing a plan for your financial resources in order to maximize your investment in college.
Promptly report to ____________ at your workshop start time.  The workshop will be approximately one hour.  Please plan to stay for the entire workshop.  There will be a checkout process at the end of the workshop to confirm your attendance.    
